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November 4, 2021 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE PUNTA GORDA 

FAMILY COURT WILL BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED 

EFFECTIVE TODAY, NOVEMBER  

4TH, 2021. THIS IS DUE TO ONE OF OUR STAFF 

TESTING POSITIVE FOR COVID-19. 

A COMPLETE SANITIZATION OF THE ENTIRE 

BUILDING WILL BE DONE AND WE WILL 

RESUME NORMAL WORKING HOURS ON 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2021, AT 8:00 A.M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dale Cayetano 
Director 
Belize Family Court  
    

Telephone: (22) 74114  Fax No.     (22) 70068         email: famcourt@btl.net  


